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The March membership meeting will be held Friday, March 18th at 7 pm on 
Skype.  The March Executive board meeting, w as held on Friday the 4th at 7 pm, also on 

Skype and the April BOD meeting will be held on April  1st, same time and site. Here is the  

link to  the General Meetings  https://join.skype.com/QWCrq4Ls0oTp 

 Anyone having trouble using Skype, please contact Tom K6IGY for assistance. 

Prez Sez 
We have the results of the  Field Day survey.  The good news is that we have 13 people interested in 
participating.  Bad news is that none of the trailers or motor homes we used in the past are available 
this year.  I rented a Uhaul truck in many past years.  I will not do this again but someone else 
can.  Because of the high winds at our past site, sturdy operating stations are important.  I operated in 
a tent one year and it was not fun.  We are looking at other sites where there is less wind. 
We will be sending out a survey asking your participation in Lighthouse weekend and the August 
BBQ.  Please respond.  I think more people are wanting to get out and be active in our annual events 
this year.  We saw this in our last Thursday lunch at the Think, where we had 10 people attending.   
Please remember our Tuesday night 2M net, and our monthly general meeting on Skype. 
 
Steve Mandich, K6NT, 
President URAC 2022 
 
 
 

The 2022 Field Day 

weekend is June 25, 

26, 2022.  Check the 

ARRL website for 

details.  

 

 

https://join.skype.com/QWCrq4Ls0oTp
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March 2022 
 

  

 

  

 

 

  
 

 

Convenient and Free Parking is Now Available! 
 

  

 

 
Dear Friends of the L.A. Maritime 
Museum, 

 
We are happy to announce that 
museum visitors may once again enjoy 
free and convenient parking! Starting 

today, you may enjoy free parking just outside the 
museum's entrance. During your visit, be sure to spend 
time on the newest section of the promenade, south of 
the museum. 
 
As pandemic measures continue to be scaled back, 
reservations are no longer required, however, the City of 
Los Angeles' mask mandates and vaccines for visitors over 
12 continue to be enforced. Please visit the museum's 
website for the latest information.  
 

Museum Hours: 
Wednesday - Sunday, 12pm to 5pm (last entry 4:30pm) 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig-DZJYNuKlYjl7eLR2e4SHrqoGOt6TEjFNMJ86JkdVAiM4wnW5mevzVU2l58b7jH72SW5VFcFW11aZVB4Qac8jtBHp9J9m6TMnXMmJ9-Kfn7ut9CX_LUoda0eeIQorQW_f2vlzaON3wWnXhdznlw0dH0dwoHH57UQP-923aYBc=&c=GEuokBZ02fKHb84dmCvJoivy8VG8oT8WdmqBh0bo7irMsaUssN0l7w==&ch=JLUDS2NJDX-bH7_q5Va9Ny0uWpiuZW6ixuc3ovbNYbuiX33bOLkRNg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig-DZJYNuKlYjl7eLR2e4SHrqoGOt6TEjFNMJ86JkdVAiM4wnW5mevzVU2l58b7jH72SW5VFcFW11aZVB4Qac8jtBHp9J9m6TMnXMmJ9-Kfn7ut9CX_LUoda0eeIQorQW_f2vlzaON3wWnXhdznlw0dH0dwoHH57UQP-923aYBc=&c=GEuokBZ02fKHb84dmCvJoivy8VG8oT8WdmqBh0bo7irMsaUssN0l7w==&ch=JLUDS2NJDX-bH7_q5Va9Ny0uWpiuZW6ixuc3ovbNYbuiX33bOLkRNg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig-DZJYNuKlYjl7eLR2e4SHrqoGOt6TEjFNMJ86JkdVAiM4wnW5mesUl4P4DQ3STij8Cs4kGyACTu7EHSNPAHwrtv88OTtVfyeSWdApv8fq24ISSm5PNF7MnhLUnLD4UPZp_iNF-DKn_xxdZgUCpXXiIz-d6XVWC&c=GEuokBZ02fKHb84dmCvJoivy8VG8oT8WdmqBh0bo7irMsaUssN0l7w==&ch=JLUDS2NJDX-bH7_q5Va9Ny0uWpiuZW6ixuc3ovbNYbuiX33bOLkRNg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig-DZJYNuKlYjl7eLR2e4SHrqoGOt6TEjFNMJ86JkdVAiM4wnW5mesUl4P4DQ3STij8Cs4kGyACTu7EHSNPAHwrtv88OTtVfyeSWdApv8fq24ISSm5PNF7MnhLUnLD4UPZp_iNF-DKn_xxdZgUCpXXiIz-d6XVWC&c=GEuokBZ02fKHb84dmCvJoivy8VG8oT8WdmqBh0bo7irMsaUssN0l7w==&ch=JLUDS2NJDX-bH7_q5Va9Ny0uWpiuZW6ixuc3ovbNYbuiX33bOLkRNg==
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(Closed Mondays and Tuesdays) 
310-548-7618 

www.lamaritimemuseum.org 
 
THANK YOU for your patience and support over the past two 
years!  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 
  

  

 

 

  

 

NOW THAT THE LAMM IS RE-OPENING, ITS TIME 
TO RE-CONSIDER BECOMING A K6AA OPERATOR 
/VOLUNTEER….THE PROCESS IS EASY BUT DOES 
REQUIRE A “LIVE SCAN” OF YOUR FINGERPRINTS 
TO ENSURE SAFETY AND SECURITY FOR ALL.  
CONTACT DOUG W6HB FOR THE REQUIRED 
PAPERWORK. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ig-DZJYNuKlYjl7eLR2e4SHrqoGOt6TEjFNMJ86JkdVAiM4wnW5mehh6tyQCos5qz6c27x5w_2vuGrEOwpoJYPqm7FooaLiPfhgRPgP5J2I9Ie-W6wEHJkJXto9JIrabt0J2OWOh8kz1HK4FZintqSI3SyUaOqM_&c=GEuokBZ02fKHb84dmCvJoivy8VG8oT8WdmqBh0bo7irMsaUssN0l7w==&ch=JLUDS2NJDX-bH7_q5Va9Ny0uWpiuZW6ixuc3ovbNYbuiX33bOLkRNg==
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 URAC 2 meter 

Roundtable, W6MEP 
Repeater: 147.240 
+600, PL of 67 Hz 
 

2  
 

3  
 

4  URAC BOD meeting, 

SKYPE,  7 pm 
 

 

5  
 

6  
 

7  
 

8 International Women's 

Day  URAC 2 meter 
Roundtable, W6MEP 
Repeater: 147.240 
+600, PL of 67 Hz 

9  
 

10 World Kidney Day 
 Monthly Luncheon,  
1:30 pm,  Think 
Café, San Pedro 

11  
 

12  
 

13 Daylight Saving 

Time Begins 
 

14  
 

15 URAC 2 meter 

Roundtable, W6MEP 
Repeater: 147.240 
+600, PL of 67 Hz 
 

16  
 

17 Saint Patrick's Day 

 

18 URAC Membership 

meeting,  7 pm,  SKYPE 
 
 

19  
 

20 Spring Begins 
 

21  
 

22 URAC 2 meter 

Roundtable, W6MEP 
Repeater: 147.240 
+600, PL of 67 Hz 
 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29 URAC 2 meter 

Roundtable, W6MEP 
Repeater: 147.240 
+600, PL of 67 Hz 
 

30  
 

31  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

URAC 2 meter Roundtable, W6MEP Repeater: 147.240 +600, PL of 67 Hz 



- The Short Circuit March 2022 Volume 95, Issue 3 - 
 

Member Newsletter of the United Radio Amateur Club, Inc.  Page 5 of 7 

 

 
 

~ April 2022 ~ 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 URAC BOD meeting, 

SKYPE,  7 pm

 

2  
 

3  
 

4  
 

5 URAC 2 meter 

Roundtable, W6MEP 

Repeater: 147.240 

+600, PL of 67 Hz 
 

6  
 

7 World Health Day 
 

8  
 

9  
 

10  
 

11  
 

12 URAC 2 meter 

Roundtable, W6MEP 

Repeater: 147.240 

+600, PL of 67 Hz 
 

13  
 

14  Monthly 

Luncheon,  1:30 pm,  

Think Café, San 

Pedro 
 

15 Good Friday URAC 

Membership meeting,  7 

pm,  SKYPE 
 

 
 

16  
 

17 Easter  
 

18 Tax Day (Taxes 

Due) 
 

19 URAC 2 meter 

Roundtable, W6MEP 

Repeater: 147.240 

+600, PL of 67 Hz 
 

20  
 

21  
 

22 Earth Day 
 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
 

26 URAC 2 meter 

Roundtable, W6MEP 

Repeater: 147.240 

+600, PL of 67 Hz 
 

27 Administrative 

Professionals' Day 
 

28  
 

29 Arbor Day 
 

30  
 

 
 
 
 
 

2021 URAC Executive Board   

 

 
PRESIDENT 

Steve Mandich 

K6NT 

s.mandich@yahoo.co
m 

 

 

 

 

 
VICE-

PRESIDENT 

Torm Marinello 

K6IGY 

tom@marinelloet 
.com 

 

 

mailto:s.mandich@yahoo.com
mailto:s.mandich@yahoo.com
https://www.deviantart.com/123freevectors/art/Happy-Easter-Card-Template-Free-595362326
https://www.deviantart.com/123freevectors/art/Happy-Easter-Card-Template-Free-595362326
https://www.deviantart.com/123freevectors/art/Happy-Easter-Card-Template-Free-595362326
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


- The Short Circuit March 2022 Volume 95, Issue 3 - 
 

Member Newsletter of the United Radio Amateur Club, Inc.  Page 6 of 7 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
      SECRETARY 

Treva Forister 
    N6HMS 

 
n6hms@k6aa.org 
 

 

 

 

 
TREASURER 

Gary Forister 
N6HMR 

n6hmr@k6aa.org 

 

 

 

 
DIRECTOR 

Bill Carter 

W6AJ 

w6aj@arrl.net 

 

 

 

 

 
DIRECTOR 

Scotty Butler 

 K6ZNL 

butleal@aol.com 

 

 

 

 
DIRECTOR 

 

 

 
DIRECTOR 

Martin Hochman  

N6UB 

 

Martin.b.hochman@
uss.net 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thomas Ciezki 
             
          KN6IPZ 

 

Thomas.r.ciezki@g
mail.com 

 
 

PAST- 
PRESIDNT 

Doug Dowds 

W6HB 

 
W6HB@aol.com 

 

 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Publisher 

Scotty Butler 

        K6ZNL 
butleal@aol.com 

 

 

 
WEBMASTER 

TomMarinell 
K6IGY 

 
k6igy@k6aa.org 

mailto:n6hms@k6aa.org
mailto:n6hmr@k6aa.org
mailto:w6aj@arrl.net
mailto:k6nt@k6aa.org
mailto:Thomas.r.ciezki@gmail.com
mailto:Thomas.r.ciezki@gmail.com
mailto:W6HB@aol.com
mailto:butleal@aol.com
mailto:k6igy@k6aa.org
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  IMPORTANT NOTES  

K6AA Station While access to the Museum is temporarily closed, once operations 

are approved, we will need more operators for our K6AA station. When manning the 

station is again possible, please see Doug, W6HB, and or Scotty, K6ZNL, for training 

and checkout.  Check out the special events page on k6aa.org for the latest from 

ARRL and e-ham net. 

Additional Calendar Notes 

 

 
“VE/CE Session for Amateur and Commercial Licenses 

By appointment. Go to http://k6aa.org/licensing-exams/ If no one 

schedules an exam, there won't be an exam team or exam material 

available. 

 

Club Roundtable 
 

Held weekly on Tuesdays, at 8pm, on the 
W Repeater 
147.240 MHz PL 67 Hz 

Club Meetings 
1..Lunch meeting at the Think Café,  
2nd Thursday 1:30-4 pm 

 
2.  Virtual meeting held monthly on 
the 3rd Friday of the month, 7:00 pm, 
via Skype. Link sent by Tom K6IGY; if 
having difficulty, contact Tom K6IGY. 

The Museum is at the Foot of 6th Street 

Museum hours:  Wednesday  through 

Sunday 12 noon to 5 pm 

http://k6aa.org/licensing-exams/

